
Electoral Board Meeting of January 18, 2005 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 am. 
 
Present were:  Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman: T. Q. Hutchinson, Secretary; Kevin 
Linehan, Chairman and John Harold, General Registrar.  The Secretary presided. 
 
Minutes of the meeting of January 7, 2005 were approved as printed and distributed. 
 
The Chairman reported: St. Leo’s Church would not be available as a polling place. 
 
Paul VI High School would be available. 
 
The other two members had been unable to contact the Army Navy Country Club, 
Mennonite Church or Christian Science Church. 
 
The Board determined to continue its search and broaden the scope to include Fairfax 
Baptist Church. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:45 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary 


